
Find out more about the EV Readiness Program at info session on 7/29 
 
For communities on the waitlist to join a future EV Readiness Program, please attend our virtual 
info session on Monday, July 29th, at 11 a.m. We will give an overview of the program, talk 
about some of the bronze, or required, actions that communities in the program need to 
complete, discuss the time commitment involved, and what staff members have joined the 
cohort calls in the past, for those unsure about which staff member(s) to assign. Some of the 
communities in the first cohort will also discuss their experience in the program and the 
benefits of joining the cohort. We’ll have time for your questions as well. 
 
If you already know that you would like to join the third cohort, before attending this info 
session, please fill out an application for the third cohort by Aug. 16th at: 
https://metropolitanmayorscaucus.submittable.com/submit/301075/ev-readiness-program-
application-2024  
 
We plan to select the third cohort in mid-August and will hold a kickoff meeting with the third 
cohort in late September.   
 
You are being sent this message because you or someone in your organization applied to the EV 
Readiness Program waitlist or submitted an application to join a prior cohort. If you are not the 
correct contact at your organization for this correspondence, please let us know.  
 
Thank you, 
The EV Readiness Program Team 
Edith Makra, Cheryl Scott, Tim Milburn, Martha Dooley 
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